



Office of the Provost

September 28, 2011

Ms. Marci Berney Office of Student Support and Outreach 212B Campion Hall

Dear Marci:

In light of the good work that the Invisible Safety Net (ISN) has done since its inception in helping "at risk" students, I have decided to recognize the Invisible Safety Net as a standing committee of the University. I would like to ask that you serve on the ISN Committee as a part of your role at the University.

As you know, the ISN was established in 2007 to "catch" undergraduate students whose circumstances or behaviors have warranted attention and the need for support. The committee includes representatives from the College of Arts and Sciences, the Haub School of Business, Residence Life, Student Health and Wellness, Community Standards, Student Educational Support Services, and Public Safety. The committee is co-chaired by the Director of Student Success and the Director of Student Outreach and Support. The ISN meets on Mondays at 1:00 pm in the Campion 1st floor Conference room.

Serving on this committee provides a great service to our students and to the University as we seek to fulfill our mission in the Jesuit tradition of *cura personalis*. I hope that you are agreeable to working with this committee. Please confirm your intentions for serving with the Co-Chair, Kim Allen-Stuck.

Thank you for your commitment to the well-being and success of our students.

Sincerely,

Brice Wachterhauser

Provost